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To Whom it May Concern, 

I support HN2029. I am am LCSW who has been in private practice for almost 6 

years. Insurance audits need to have limitations as currently they are under and 

abusive. I often lay in bed at night worrying that there will be some unreasonable 

claw back for an unforseen or unreasonable reason. I should not have to serve the 

vulnerable populations I work with and spend so much mental energy worrying about 

this possibility while I try to also take care of my own family and plan for our future. 

Please pass this bill. 

Thank you for your action, 

Darcey Kirkwood  


